
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

F68-24 GUIDELINES FOR EXPERIMENTAL UNDERGRADUATE 
COURSES: 96/196 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated December 24, 1968.
 

At its meeting of December 16, 1968, the Academic Council approved the following proposed 

revisions for Experimental Undergraduate Courses, presented by Chairman Gustafson of the 

Curriculum and Instruction Committee.
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, January 10, 1969.
 

GUIDELINES FOR 96/196: EXPERIMENTAL UNDERGRADUATE COURSES 

F 68-24 

1. 96 and 196 are the numbers reserved for experimental courses. Departments which wish to 
experiment with new subject-matter, to meet demands voiced by the community, etc., will use these 
numbers. 

2. Initial approval to offer a 96 or 196 course must be secured from the Academic Vice-President's office 
before it appears in the Schedule of Classes. Request for approval will include all pertinent data about 
the course--a description of the content (a "green sheet," if possible), the number of units, the reason for 
offering it, etc. Subsequent approval for the same course must be secured from the Undergraduate 
Studies Committee. 

3. A 96 or 196 course may be offered for a maximum of three consecutive semesters. A course offered 
more than once must be evaluated during the second semester by the departmental curriculum 
committee for possible inclusion in the regular departmental curriculum, after which standard 
procedures for the approval of new courses is to be followed. 



 

 

4. No department may ordinarily offer more than two courses under the 96 and 196 numbers in any one 
semester. 

5. Departments may not offer under the 96 or 196 number courses which have been disapproved by 
College Curriculum Committees, nor subject-matter which impinges on or duplicates the offerings of 
other departments. 


